
 
 

 

 

28 April 2023 

 

Dear Families  

 
Teachers’ Industrial Action Tuesday 2 May 2023  

 

Sackville School will be closed to most children and young people on Tuesday 2 May 2023. Following a review of 

yesterday’s industrial action and again considering our risk assessment, Year 11, 12 and 13 have been prioritised 

to come into school on Tuesday 2 May. They should all arrive at the normal school start time of 8.25 am and will 

be able to attend their full timetable. 

 
Other students who may be in need of additional support have also been invited in for 8.25 am. All other students 

should remain at home to access online learning.  

 
Students in Years 7-10 

We would like to ensure that as much learning can still take place for all students. Where possible, we will deliver 

live lessons via the Google Meet platform. Details of how to access this have been sent.  Your child will need 

access to an electronic device for approximately 30 minutes each lesson.  

 
Home Learning and online Resources - All years 

Where teachers are unavailable to deliver lessons, students and parents/carers can access work from a number of 

online resources that can be found in the home learning area on our website 

https://sackvilleschool.org.uk/resources-to-support-home-learning/. There is a wealth of resources available 

covering the vast majority of subjects. 

 
We know this situation has been disruptive for you and your family and we apologise for any inconvenience these 

arrangements continue to cause. As I said last week, I very much hope that fresh talks between the government 

and unions can be agreed to avoid any further industrial action. I will keep you updated as soon as we hear any 

more information.  

 
Finally, please note that all students are expected back in school Wednesday 3 May at the usual time. 

Thank you for your continuing support and understanding.  

 
Yours sincerely 

 
Ms Jo Meloni 

Headteacher 


